
April is… 

While our efforts to eliminate sexual assault remain undeterred, in light of 
COVID-19, all DLA-wide events and group activities have been postponed.

Here's how we can still support SAAPM 2020 during this critical time:

• Wear Teal on Tuesdays

• Wear denim on National Denim Day - 29 April 2020

• Connect w/ your respective J/D Code or MSC SARC to talk about SAPR 
services/resources.

• Visit the DLA SAPR website to learn more about the SAPR Program and 
services/resources @ https://www.dla.mil/info/sapr

POC:  Beth Cheek, SAPR PM     571-767-0467 
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